
Mid-Atlantic District 
AUGUST 2018 

EVENTS 





Missionary  

Charles Nyane 

will be our 

Guest Speaker 
 

Sunday, Aug. 5 at 10 am  

 

Longmeadow Church of the Brethren  
19642 Longmeadow Rd., Hagerstown MD   

 

For information call 301-733-3250   
 

All are welcome to attend 















48th Annual 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, September 16  3 PM 

This annual worship service will be held in the restored Dunker church at 

the Antietam National Battlefield, Sharpsburg, MD. This service 

commemorates the peace witness of the Brethren during the Civil War and 

takes place the Sunday closest to the 136th anniversary of the battle of 

Antietam. 

Scott Holland will bring the message this year. Scott is the Slabaugh 

Professor of Theology & Culture and director of Peace Studies at Bethany 

Theological Seminary. 

 

 

This annual service is sponsored by the Mid-Atlantic District and is open to the public. 













Save the Date:  November 3, 2018 

   SVMC is celebrating its 25th anniversary in 2018 by rejoicing in our firm foundation,                                        
celebrating the present, and envisioning the future. 

  

Please help us celebrate! 

BANQUET & WORSHIP SERVICE  

Date: Saturday, November 3, 2018 

Location: Chambersburg Church of the Brethren 

Time: 4:00 PM - 7 :30 PM 

 We will begin with a history of SVMC and hymn sing led by Warren Eshbach,    
 followed by a banquet, and ending with a worship service with Dr. Steven Schweitzer,  

Academic Dean at Bethany Theological Seminary 

 

A free-will offering will be received 

Please check out our 25th Anniversary Webpage, including devotions that are being shared on the 25th day of 
each month in 2018: https://www.etown.edu/programs/svmc/25Years.aspx 

  

SVMC is a strong and vital ministry partnership as we move into our 25th anniversary year. Instructors, students, 
donors, congregations, our five partnering districts, Bethany Theological Seminary, and Brethren Academy have 
all played a part in the success of our twenty five years.  

  

We anticipate a growing and meaningful ministry in the future as we continue to offer educational opportunities 
with discernment into how to serve a changing church and a never-changing God. 

 

Join SVMC as we rejoice in our foundation, celebrate the present, and envision the future as we are Rooted and 
Growing in Christ! 

https://www.etown.edu/programs/svmc/25Years.aspx

